Office of the President
TARLETON STATE UNIVERSITY

June 23, 2017

The Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE)
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear STARS Steering Committee,

RE: Tarleton State University 2017 STARS Submission

On behalf of Tarleton State University, I am pleased to submit our first Sustainability Tracking
Assessment & Rating System (STARS) report.

Tarleton is committed to furthering sustainability across the campus. This includes reduction of
energy and water use as well as the introduction of pedagogic elements.

After several years of fact gathering and support from key campus stakeholders, we are pleased to
present what we believe will represent a strong record of accomplishment. This report is the result
of a truly collaborative effort and reflects the progress that we are making. As such, I affirm the
accuracy of our submission.

We appreciate the leadership-prayided by AASHE for continuing to improve the STARS program.
A

F. Dominic¢ Dottavio, Ph.D.
President

cc: Tye Minckler
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